Water/Sewer Workshop
July 28, 2020
10:00 a.m.

Mayor Willey called the Water/Sewer Workshop to order at 10:00 a.m. C.M. Milanowski, C.M.
Henderson and C.M. Dodd were present. Mayor Willey and Clerk/Treasurer Oster were present. C.M.
Montgomery and C.M. Cox were absent.

Council discussed current revenues and expenses for the current year as well as possible changes to the
2021 budget. Also, they discussed the need for improved access to the intake dam.

No decisions were made.

A motion was made by C.M. Henderson and seconded by C.M. Dodd to adjourn the meeting at 10:36
a.m. Motion passed unanimously.



